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Comments: Do not fast track this project and grant a Special Use Permit without the proper environmental Impact

Statement and Environmental Assessment. Such an immense project should never be allowed to shortcut the

proper avenues for approval. I am not opposed to the idea of updating the property or even adding a bit to the

current capacity, but the proposal on the table is such a major expansion that there is no way the original

character will be preserved or that the impact on the environment and the natural ecosystems in the area will be

minor. 

 

Holland Lake is a beloved destination for many, and the surrounding area is home to others. This development

will drastically alter the economy of the area, likely making it less accessible for local Montanans, and less

attractive as an entrance to the Bob Marshall wilderness. 

 


